
PRO – LIFE EDUCATION SERIES

Sunday, September 8, 7 p.m. In The Social Hall
6126 Morrill Avenue | OPEN TO THE PUBLIC |  NO CHARGE

SPONSORED BY  Knights of Columbus Council 13576

Our Pro-Life Education Series continues Sunday Sept. 8, 
with a screening of “Sound of Freedom”. 

The blockbuster movie that brought unexpectedly large 
audiences to theatres.

Paul Yates, executive Director of I've Got A Name, the 
organization whose mission is to end sex trafficking in 

Nebraska, will introduce the film.
One purpose of this event is to increase the awareness 

of sex trafficking in Lincoln and across our state.
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